
SUMMIT TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 
Public Hearing 

July 6, 2020 
 

Chairman Davis called a public hearing of the Board of Supervisors to order at 6:00 p.m. 
followed by the salute to the flag. Supervisors Lee and Welka were present, as were, 
Solicitor Tim Sennett (on phone conference), Engineer Jonas, Secretary Yeast, and two 
interested persons. Zoning Administrator Cass was absent. 
 
Chairman Davis explained that the purpose of the hearing is to amend Township Ordinance No. 
2018-04 known as the Uniform Construction Code Ordinance. The proposed ordinance will 
amend section 7(A-F) to reflect the Township’s change in UCC Service Provider, amending 
Section 8(E), 8(H), 8(I), 8(K), and 8(L) to reflect the Township’s change in UCC Service 
Provider, and providing for a repealer, severability, and effective date. 
 
Solicitor Sennett further explained that while Building Inspection Underwriters (BIU) has again 
been contracted to provide the Township’s inspection services, this amendment provides 
flexibility in the event the provider would change. 
 
There was no public input. 
 
With no further discussion, motion by Lee, seconded by Welka, to adjourn the hearing at 6:02 
p.m. 
Vote:  3/0 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Christene S. Yeast 
Municipal Secretary 
7/8/2020 
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